## DUANESBURG BROADBAND INITIATIVE

On Wednesday, May 23, 2018 the Duanesburg Broadband Committee hosted a meeting to present findings from the recent Cable/Broadband Expansion Survey and to propose actions to achieve broadband buildout in the Town. The Committee and Town Board members, Roger Tidball and John Ganther, hosted local and Federal elected officials including Toni Jasenski, Holly Valano, Brian McGarry and representatives from the offices of Angelo Santabarbara and Paul Tonko. A productive discussion followed the presentation and action items were discussed.

Annabel V. Felton Chair, Duanesburg Broadband Committee avfelton@gmail.com

## CHECK THESE OUT:

The Presentation
Shared Google map of unserved Town residences
NY Broadband Program Office provider map

You can help too!

Talk to your elected officials about what they are doing to achieve broadband buildout in Duanesburg.